
 

 

 
 

Monday 10th June 
A warm welcome back to the second part of the summer term. A busy term with lots of 

events planned. We appreciate all your continued help and support. 

 

 Staffing  

We offer a warm welcome to Mrs Martin who is joining our staff team and will be working 

with children across school on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  

 

Voting still open… Please remember to vote in Tesco stores – tell 

family and friends too! Voting will take place from Wednesday 1st 

May 2019 to Sunday 30th June 2019 and we will be notified at the 

end of July 2019 confirming the amount of funding we will receive 

for the refurbishment of our library. 

 

 Keeping safe  

It has been brought to our attention that some children from school were approached in 

the holidays by an unknown male on the park in Coppull. The stranger was offering the 

children chocolate in order to persuade them to accompany him. The children all ignored 

the request and left the park contacting parents. The police have since been informed. 

Please reiterate to your children never to accept anything from a ‘stranger’- and to avoid 

being in public spaces on their own. We continue to give advice in school to children on 

how to keep safe.  

 

 Music tuition  

Music tuition is available for children in years 3 - 6 to learn the guitar and from year 2 to 

learn the ukulele. Individual lessons cost £6 and are led by music specialists from the music 

service. If you are interested in your child learning an instrument next term, please contact 

Mrs Bond in the school office.   

 

 Contact details 

Please ensure that we have your up to date mobile numbers and email. We use the email 

and text system regularly and numbers and email addresses can only be amended by 

school. The company school is now using is ‘Teachers 2 Parents’. 

  

 Summer Fair 

You are warmly invited to attend the summer fair at St John’s church on Saturday 15th June. 

The choir will be opening the event at 1.00pm. Please come along and support the local 

community.  

 Visiting author  

We are delighted to welcome Tom Palmer to school 

on Tuesday 18th June. He will be speaking to all the 

children and lead workshops with class 3 and 4. Please  

 



 

 

 

encourage your children to have a look at some of Tom’s books. Coppull library have a 

good selection.   

 

 

Event  Day  

Phonics screening for year 1 children   From Monday 10th June  

St John’s Summer Fair Saturday 15th June  

Sports day  Monday 17th June  

Visiting author- Tom Palmer  Tuesday 18th June  

Bog eyed breakfast and jog -PTFA event  Wednesday 19th June from 8am 

Sports day reserve  Monday 24th June  

Mountain Monkey activity day  Thursday 27th June  

Talent Show  Wednesday 3rd July at 6pm  

Year 6 visiting Blackburn Cathedral  Wednesday 10th July 10am 

Choir singing at Balshaw’s High school  Wednesday 10th July  

Eucharist at St John’s Church  Thursday 11th July at 9am  

Class 4 performance  Tuesday 16th July  

End of term disco – PTFA event  Thursday 18th July  

Leavers assembly  Tuesday 23rd July at 9.00am 
 

 

Today we have been thinking about the Christian holy period of Pentecost.  

  

The Spirit lives to set us free,  

Walk, walk in the light. 

He binds us all in unity,  

                        Walk, walk in the light. 

 


